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Laurie Walter

From: info
Sent: Thursday, December 7, 2023 3:24 PM
To: Laurie Walter
Subject: FW: Form submission from: Contact Us

 
 

From: Skaneateles NY <skaneateles-ny@municodeweb.com>  
Sent: Thursday, December 7, 2023 2:12 PM 
To: info <info@villageofskaneateles.com> 
Subject: Form submission from: Contact Us 
 

Submitted on Thursday, December 7, 2023 - 2:12pm 

Submitted by anonymous user:  

Submitted values are: 

First Name Ella  
Last Name Arroyo  
Email   
Question/Comment  
I’m a concerned citizen and I want to make a change about this town. I’m wondering if it would be plausible to create 
lights at the crosswalks in town(that aren’t located by the stop lights) that let drivers know when pedestrians are waiting 
to cross. I’ve heard many stories about drivers almost hitting people because they can’t see people behind the parked 
cars. This is very dangerous and I think having lights that blink when citizens want to cross would make the town safer.  
Phone Number   

The results of this submission may be viewed at: 

https://www.villageofskaneateles.com/node/7/submission/2741 

 




